
 

 

       

 

For over 100 years, Girl Scouts have supported girls of courage, 
confidence, and character, who make the world a better place.  

 

The girls at St. Emily School love Girl Scouts.  We currently have troops for 

most grade levels.  Girl Scouts is a great way for your daughter to get to 

know other girls in her grade level and across the grade levels as we also 
share celebrations and activities.  

 

Girl Scouts is run totally by volunteers, specifically, parents of girls in the 

grade level.  Meetings are typically held once a month and can take place 
after school or in the evening.  Several adult leaders are ideal, so if you are 

just a bit interested and available, please call.  This is a great opportunity 

for you to spend time with your daughter and her friends and make a 
difference in the lives of many children and have fun while doing so. 

 

Interested? Please contact: 

Geraldine Stevens 

Email: stevensgeraldine6@gmail.com 

Cell: 847.513.9977 
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